
SHIRE OF KOORDA

DATES TO REMEMBER
Fri 15 April
Office Closed - Easter Friday

Mon 18 April 
Office Closed - Easter Monday

Wed 20 April
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council
Chambers, starting at 5.00pm.

Sat 23 April
Drive In Screening - Monster Family 2 & Dog

Mon 25 April
Office Closed - Anzac Day

Wed 18 May
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council
Chambers, starting at 5.00pm.
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HAPPY SCHOOL
HOLIDAYS!
Please ensure to take extra
caution when travelling
around town as the children
are out and about over the
next two weeks. 

We wish everyone a happy
a safe school holiday period. 
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In mid-March the Shire of Wyalkatchem advised that the Medical Board was
scheduled to consider their endorsement of a trained and experienced doctor who
had been recruited to work from the Medical Centres in Wyalkatchem & Koorda.

Unfortunately, the Medical Board has not endorsed the identified candidate, despite
the candidate having worked in Australia as a doctor for over 6 years and highlights
the very high standards the Medical Board sets for recruitment of doctors into
regional areas where doctors are required to work largely autonomously and with
limited support.

The recruitment process has been restarted.

In the meantime, GP services from the Medical Centres will continue to be provided
via telehealth, supplemented with a site visit to the Wyalkatchem Medical Centre by
Dr Emmanuel Awogun, every second Thursday.

For a telehealth or in person appointment, please call Erin on 9681 1140.

It is hoped with travel restrictions into WA relaxed and access to a larger pool of
doctors now available that this renewed recruitment effort will be quicker & more
successful. 

WYALKATCHEM MEDICAL CENTRE & KOORDA
HEALTH CENTRE UPDATE
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Please note the Shire Office
will be closed on Friday 15
April and Monday 18 April
for the Easter Public
Holidays. 

We wish everyone a safe
and happy Easter! 

Double demerits are in place
from Thursday 14 to Monday
18 April inclusive. 

EASTER OFFICE
CLOSURE

REPORTING
FAULTY
STREETLIGHTS
If you spot a faulty
streetlight, please report it
through the Western Power
website at
https://my.westernpower.co
m.au/streetlight-issues/. 

There you will find a map of
the town with orange dots
for the streetlights. Click the
streetlight and chose the
fault from the drop box. 

If the streetlight is damaged
or fallen, or if you think it
might be dangerous, please
call Western Power on 13 13
51 immediately. 

ANZAC DAY
SERVICE
Please note, there will be
an Anzac Day Service held
on Monday 25 April at the
War Memorial. The Service
will begin at 10am. 

For further information,
including the schedule of
events, please refer to the
notice in this edition of the
Narkal Notes.   

Please be aware the Shire
Office will be closed on
Monday 25 April for the
Anzac Day public holiday. 

Koorda Kulja Road
Cadoux Koorda Road
Dowerin Koorda Road

Please expect delays on
the above roads. We thank
you for your patience. 

LOCAL
ROADWORKS

LIBRARY
Be sure to pop in and
check out the new arrivals
shelf when you’re visiting
the Shire Office. If we do
not have a book you want,
we can order it in. 
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STAY
COVID
SAFE 
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Rubbish                  Recycling

What can go into your recycling bin?
The following items can go into your recycling bins; glass, plastic, paper, cardboard,
aluminum and steel and liquid paperboard. For more information visit the Avon Waste
website. https://www.avonwaste.com.au/

AVON WASTE COLLECTION CALENDAR

President Jannah Stratford
stratfordj@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 036 889

Councillor Gary Greaves
greavesg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 843 015

Councillor Lea Smith
smithl@koorda.wa.gov.au
0448 112 349

KNOW YOUR
COUNCILLORS

Deputy President Buster Cooper
cooperb@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 937 207

Councillor Gina Boyne
boyneg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0438 062 037

Councillor Nicholas Chandler
chandlern@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 927 120

Councillors are elected to represent the Shire’s residents
and ratepayers. If you wish to discuss a Council matter,
offer any suggestions, have compliments, concerns or
feedback, please contact the Councillors below.


